
2nd hand uniform
PFORS will be holding a 2nd hand uniform sale on Thurs 
16th July at 3pm in the large playground.
This will be open to parents of all year groups but 
please be respect social distancing and leave the 
playground once you've finished looking. Many thanks.

Little Skylarks thank you
I’ve set up a collection for Miss Emma and Shelly to say 
thank you for all their hard work over the years at 
Little Skylarks. I’m hoping to get them some vouchers 
and flowers along with cards I will sign from everyone 
who donates. Thank you so much, Dulcie
https://www.gofundme.com/f/thank-you-miss-emma-
amp-
shelly?utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&u
tm_campaign=p_cf+share-flow-
1&fbclid=IwAR2Ldw7_j-
RA6UVV4nujnKzyimST5knLB2pNbqww1oMsUZSadXjU
g1KSs9Y

Atlas Sports Camps
Our friends at Atlas Sports are running summer camps 
at both Cashes Green Primary School and St 
Matthew’s Primary School. You can book direct by 
following the link below:
https://www.atlascamps.co.uk/camps.php
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Welcome back children in year 2, 3 and 5
What a pleasure it’s been having more children in 
school! All our staff have had a lovely time working with 
the children and we’ve had great feedback from many 
parents telling us how much their children have enjoyed 
seeing their friends and getting back to school. Thank 
you to parents for getting children to the right place at 
the right time both before and after school, hugely 
appreciated.

Next week
We welcome back our y4snext week, and welcome back 
our y1 and y6 children. Please do check our website for 
details about y4s return. Thank you to parents of 
children in y1 and y6 for keeping their children at home 
this week – this has enabled us to bring back children in 
years 2, 3 and 5.

We say goodbye to our y6 children on the playground on 
Tuesday evening (just for y6 children, their siblings and 
parents I’m afraid). Our y6 children also have Bikeability 
and the second Infobuzz workshop. Some of them are 
also visiting their secondary schools.

We welcome our new reception children and their 
parents to the playground on Monday afternoon.

We finish on Friday 17th July: EYFS at 12:00  and 
everyone else 12:30.

Writing over the holidays
During the summer 
we would love your 
child to enjoy writing 
and so we are setting 
a writing challenge 
for the whole school. 
The project information can be found here:
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/libraries/life-in-
lockdown-in-your-words/

September
I have sent a letter out today providing details about our 
full return in September. I will continue to update you as 
and when I am able to provide more information. Whilst 
I am not in school all summer, I will be looking at emails 
and so please do contact me if there’s anything you’re 
not sure about or need help with. I will be in for much of 
the last two weeks and available to meet parents 
anytime.

WEEKLY AWARDS
Coralie for persevering with her home learning.

Joseph for working extremely hard all week 
on his phonics.

Benny for great enthusiasm with our pirate 
topic.

Lenny for a wonderfully detailed treasure map.

Amelia and Noah for enthusiasm and hard 
work on their home learning.

Lyra for always being resilient.

Florence TL for settling in magnificently on 
her first week back and working really hard.

Maja for respecting the environment.

Fabbie for her respect and politeness.
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